
NYN Alateen Coordinator Report for March 30,2019 AWSC 

 

NYN’s newest Alateen group was registered on 1/30/19. It meets on Tuesday nights in Corning. Tuesday 

Night Alateen is in District 11. Congratulations to all teens, Sponsors, and AMIAS involved. 

Correspondence of encouragement to this new group can be sent through your DR or NYN Alateen 

Coordinator. 

 

Our fifth Alateen Interest Meeting since the fall Assembly will take place via Zoom on Saturday, March 

16 at 9 am. We will continue to learn about that video conferencing platform: how to use it,and how it 

might be used as a tool for Alateen. We will also share some insights from the February 25th phone 

conference with WSO staffers 

 

I very recently received a request from a professional for the nearest Alateen meeting. Hopefully I will 

be able to respond in a timely manner. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Sandy A. NYN Alateen Coordinator 


